Parks, Timothy

From: Clear, Mark

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2009 10:60 AM

To: Parks, Timothy

Ce: Jason DeNoble; Sally Miley

Subject: Recommendation on 1834 Camelot Dr. (item 7)
Tim,

1 won't be able to attend plan commission this evening, but my recommendation is that the demolition and
conditional use permits for this project be granted. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Mark C.

Alder Mark Clear

19th District, Madison, WI

district] Y@cityvofmadison.com

608-695-5709 _

Join my district news e-mail list: join-di9news@lists.markclear.com




